
            MAYOR                                                 CHAIRMAN                          
     DAVID MARTIN                                                                    GEORGE SESSA 

 
 

 

 

 

CITY OF STAMFORD 

BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS 

888 Washington Boulevard 

P.O. Box 10152 

Stamford, CT  06904-2152 

Telephone:  (203) 977-4874 

 

 

Hearing Minutes - March 12, 2018 
 

 

In attendance were: 

Chairman, George Sessa, Ralph Loglisci, Raymond W. Leyden, Larry Ginsberg, Richard Agatstein, 

Sue Greene, Clerk and Prisca Lin, Assistant Clerk. 

 

 

The meeting began at 5:00 P.M.  Hearings were conducted as scheduled. 

 

At the conclusion of the meeting, Mr. George Sessa mentioned that since there is a projected snow 

storm, a decision will be made by 3 P.M. on Tuesday, March 13 whether hearings will be conducted. 

If appellants call to re-schedule their Tuesday hearings due to the weather, we would accommodate 

their requests by re-scheduling their hearings to Thursday, March 15. Deliberations will begin after 

the hearings on that day. 

 

Mr. Richard Agatstein left at 9:15 P.M. 

 

The meeting concluded at 9:20 P.M. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

 

 

Sue Greene, Clerk 

 

 
Prisca Lin, Assistant Clerk 

 


